
 

E-News                    April 2019 

Dear members, 

As you are aware we are going with our hard copy news bi- monthly. There are of course important 

dates for the year and matters that arise in the interim. 

For those of you that attended the evening with Norah Killip was very special. Her recollections 

about her family involvement with Parkville and her own memories were very enlightening. To 

Norah, many thanks for all your years of caring for our “village”! 

There have been a couple of issues involving Police in Parkville recently and of course the ongoing 

speeding issues in Park Drive and Degraves Street. With that in mind Nick Parissis, the Police 

Community liaison officer for North Melbourne will attend an open meeting in June. Nick is an old 

friend of ours and will address and listen to members issues in Parkville. 

Key dates 2019 for all to note: 

Meet Leading Senior Constable Nick Parissis, Community Liaison Officer. 

Policing and assisting Parkville, Walmsley House 7 pm June 11th. 

Christmas in July:  22 July 2019, Naughtons Hotel, Parkville 

This should be a great evening of fun with a guest speaker to be confirmed. More information to 

follow early June. 

Party in the Park: Sunday 17 November 2019 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter with our Party in the Park on November 17th in Ievers 

Reserve. Ryan and team are organising a great programme of music, food and activities for kids. 

 


